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                                                         Lake Shore High School Mission:

                                                To ensure the lifelong academic, social, and career development 
                                                of all students in becoming responsible and valued citizens
Dear Parent or Guardian,





My name is Todd Stevens.  I am excited to say that we are taking a leap of faith this year and continuing to expand the hybrid/blended learning courses here at Lake Shore High School.  The Algebra 2D course that your child is currently taking is being piloted this trimester as a hybrid course.  





As education continues to evolve, the way we deliver instruction to our students also changes.  Technology has played an important role in the evolution of education.  Students are able to learn anytime and anywhere.  This has made many colleges and high schools rethink the way courses are offered.  Hybrid and online courses are becoming common place.  This course will allow your student the opportunity to experience such a class prior to college.  They will be able to develop the time management skills necessary to be successful in these types of classes.  


	


The class will meet two to three days a week, on average.  I have attached a schedule of the days when your child is expected to be in class.  The days labeled as hybrid on the attached calendar are days that your student does not have to attend their regularly scheduled Algebra 2D – 2 year hour (2nd hour this trimester).  Days that are labeled for quiz or instruction, there attendance is required and they will be marked absent and given a zero for that day’s work, until they have the absence marked excused and turn in the associated work.  Since this is new for all of us, your student will play a vital role in this project by providing feedback (and yours) and give full participation to see how this goes.  





As we continue with the class, I want to share a few guidelines for this course:


Students are required to be in attendance for all specified days.


Students are welcome to be in class any other day to work on their class work.


Students are not to be roaming the halls during designated hybrid days.  If they are in the building, they are to be in the classroom or made arrangements with me to be somewhere else in the building (meeting with teachers, counselors, etc.).


If a student has a grade lower than 83% (B), they will be required to be in class for the designated hybrid days until their grade has improved to at least an 83%.  During this time they will receive more individual instruction from me to increase their understanding of both previous and current content.  It is the student’s responsibility to know if they should be in class due to low grades.


The unit assignments, notes and additional instructional videos will be posted on my weebly to assist the students with the completion of their work when not in class.














